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Starting Soon SE 15th Street will temporarily
be closed at SE 10th Avenue

On Wednesday, June 24, the City's contractor will begin to expand the road closures along
SE 10 Avenue, between SE 14 Court and SE 16 Court, to install a new 16-Inch force main.
The contractor will do everything possible to complete this segment of work by August
2020, but the schedule may be extended if any unforeseen conditions arise. Work will take
place Monday - Friday, from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m., and Saturdays, from 9 a.m. o 5 p.m.

Watch for Road Closures
during the hours that work is
in progress

Traffic will be diverted around the
area (See the green line). Some
sections of the road will be closed.
(See the red line). Some sections of
the road will be only open to local
traffic (See the orange line)

Official Closure Notice

For more information or questions contact the following

Krishan Kandial, PE., City of Fort Lauderdale Project Manager
954-828-4019 or kkandial@fortlauderdale.gov

David Mancini Jr., David Mancini & Sons, Inc. City Contractor
754-264-9594 or dmancinijr@dmsi.co

City of Fort Lauderdale 24-Hour Neighbor Service Center
954-828-8000

We are on vacation for the Summer.

Next Meeting is September 2



https://files.constantcontact.com/1c0df8c1301/7d258035-5018-49b1-af7e-7205b8d3ca21.pdf
http://harbordale.org/contact

We traditionally don't meet in July and
August. These are not normal times so we
Everyone Welcome will call a special meeting if needed.
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See You In September


https://harbordale.org/contact-us

